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Pagero - Application for de-listing has been approved
Redeye comments on Pagero’s Q4 2023 report, which will be the last one before the company is being 
de-listed, following Thomson Reuters’ winning bid of SEK50 per share.

Read more and download the Research Update.
 
Follow companies at Redeye to receive the latest equity research within Life Science and Technology.
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